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Airport Selects Construction Manager at Risk for Terminal Redevelopment Program 

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports has selected Holder-Big-D Construction (HD) as Construction 
Manager at Risk (CMAR) for the Terminal Redevelopment Program. HD is a joint venture between Holder 
Construction Company and Big-D Construction. 
 
They were selected in a competitive request for qualifications process involving four qualified 
respondents. All four companies considered are joint ventures between a national and a local firm. The 
companies were evaluated by a five member panel on their experience in handling major construction 
projects, their proposed team, their approach to preconstruction services, their understanding of the 
scope of the $1.8 billion project, and their fee. 
 
“This selection is a major milestone in launching the program that will build a new terminal and associated 
facilities at Salt Lake City International Airport,” comments Maureen Riley, Executive Director of the Salt 
Lake City Department of Airports, “HD has the specialized experience required for this endeavor and the 
perfect combination of skill and expertise. We look forward to adding them to the project team.” 
 
HD will now begin to closely work with HOK Architects and its sub-consultants along with the Program 
Director, Mike Williams, of Making Projects Work, Inc. 
 
Ground breaking for the first element of the project, the car rental facilities, is anticipated in 2014. 
 
 
For more information on the project, go to: www.slcairport.com 
 
For more information on this news release, contact: 
 
Barbara Gann, Public Relations and Marketing Director 
Salt Lake City Department of Airports 
barbara.gann@slcgov.com 
(801) 575-2768 
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